
          

 

 

 

Thursday 1st May 2025 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

 

We are excited to invite first year students on a trip to University College Cork on Thursday 15th 
May. Students will need to be in school for 7.25am. The cost of the bus is €15 and can be paid 
via the Way2Pay link. We will be getting a tour of the college and a talk from university staff 
outlining some of the courses available.  

Following our U.C.C. visit we will be going to Mahon Point Shopping Centre for lunch and leisure 
time. Students will need to bring lunch or money to buy lunch in the shopping centre. Students 
will also need to bring a snack with them for morning break and a drink.  

Full school uniform must be worn. Our approximate return to school will be 4.45 pm.  

 

Please contact Ms. O’Neill or Ms. Larkin for details.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Gemma O’Neill    Grainne Larkin 

_____________________    __________________ 

Guidance Counsellor    Student Director 


